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27 JAN 21 

 

Mr. Jered Dean 

City of Detroit - DPW 

 

Project: 

2529 Orleans  

Detroit, MI.  

BLD20201-05530 

 

Mr. Dean, 

 

Please accept this petition to establish an encroachment for the existing vaults 

extending from the basement of the building, that we are rehabilitating, into the ROW 

along Orleans, beneath the sidewalk. This vault is 12 feet x 7 feet and is not is current 

(or future) use; however, it is a feature from the original construction of the building in 

the late 1800’s. This petition is being submitted at the request of DPW for the 

correction/update of the record for the area. 

Thank you for your attention in this matter. 

 

Best Regards, 

Brian R Ellison 

Intersection Consulting Group 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Intersection Consulting Group – 2233 Park Ave Suite 302 Detroit, MI 48201 

http://intersectionconsultinggroup.com - 313.397.5863 - brian@intersectioncg.com 

http://intersectionconsultinggroup.com/
mailto:brian@intersectioncg.com

